
From:   
Sent: 23 January 2019 12:29 
To: localplan <localplan@scotborders.gov.uk> 
Subject: LDP2 (Local Development Plan No.2). Abbotsford 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

I am contacting you to object very strongly to further plans to build on this site at 

Netherbarns.  45 houses which are proposed would make this area incredibly dense. 

 

This is an area of particular natural beauty and it would be tremendously bad planning to 

build here.  These rolling slopes give open vistas of the Eildon Hills and of historic 

Abbotsford House which would be obscured were building to take place here.  We need to 

protect our heritage for future generations and retain this open space. 

 

Yours faithfully, 


